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Benedictine Sisters’ receive donation from Ladies of Corpus Christi 
 
Tucson, Ariz. - Spouses of the Tucson-area 
Knights of Columbus presented a $550 check to 
the Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration for 
the monastery’s Preserving Our Heritage renova-
tion campaign.  
 They represented the Ladies of Corpus 
Christi who raised the funds by creating 15 gor-
geous baskets to raffle at a luncheon event. 

Pictured are (from left) Lynn Lingrel, 
Joyce Fleck, Tucson Prioress Sister Ramona 
Varela, OSB and Sister Lupita Barajas, OSB.  

The Ladies Luncheon was a team effort 
supported by Marci Kingman, wife of Michael 
Kingman, Arizona District Master. 
 

### 

The Ladies of Corpus Christi recently pre-
sented a $550 check for the Benedictine Sis-
ters’  Preserving Our Heritage campaign. 


